
OUR ACTION EFFORT
Learn about our beliefs and what we expect from 
chapters.



MEETINGS AND ACTIVITY
We want our chapters to be active. This means getting 
together, building each other up as brothers and 
sisters, and doing things to improve the state of our 
local communities.

Some things your chapter should do: have meetings, 
get involved with other local groups, raise money for 
charitable things, do marches or parades, get involved 
with campus activism, etc.



WHAT WE WANT TO BE
We would like to see young traditionalists in modest and formal 
attire. Members should behave in a sophisticated and Christian 
manner.

Demonstrations should be kept clean; in other words, members 
should not get in the faces of opposition and act aggressively. The 
misled souls of our community may sometimes be angry at our 
beliefs, but we must face their anger with maturity.

Women can be a part of our demonstrations as well, and are also 
encouraged to dress formally. Men should lead protests/marches, and 
women can pass out fliers or talk to bystanders. Chapter leads should 
find a way, depending on the event, to coordinate men and women to 
work together in harmony. Men should wear suits, preferably in black or grey 

with a white dress shirt with a tie. If women are 
involved, they should wear a black or grey 
ankle-length skirt and white dress shirt.

Take weather into consideration.



WHAT WE DO NOT WANT TO BE
We do not want to be another politicized right-vs-left group. 
While representing us, we ask that your chapter avoids political 
flags/apparel. In other words, we don’t want the media to label 
this as “another Trump thing.”

We also do not want to see men with plate carriers and siege 
masks. This is not something that should look threatening. We 
are trying to be serious. 

Christian flags and American flags are encouraged, but please 
keep American flags in their red, white, and blue state (no 
modifications).There are many other activist groups that hold 

similar values to us, but often end up looking like 
the picture above. We try to avoid this because we 
are non-violent group; our true goal is to restore 
Christian values in the community.



WHY WE HOST MARCHES/PROTESTS
Our activist front is one of our key strategies, but why? One 
benefit of our activism is that we may help others in our 
community to see the world from a traditionalist perspective. 

While that is one benefit, our main focus is also to raise the 
morale of like-minded people who have given up. So many people, 
both young and old, are losing hope. If they see Christian men and 
women on a street corner, dressed nicely, still proud of their 
nation, still advocating for a return to traditional values, it will 
inspire them.

Our ultimate goal is to inspire others: to take their hopelessness 
and turn it into passion. Maybe some will want to join us, others 
may just kindle a desire to return to the old ways. Ultimately, 
activism helps us achieve a better community in this way.



A BENEFIT OF HAVING A CHAPTER
Outside of activism, we encourage chapter members to 
share their craft with each other. Chapters should be a 
well-bonded group of believers who share skills, trades, and 
ideas to push the best out of each other.

Together, members will form efficient communities to 
become close, spread the news of our movement, and help 
one another.



CONCLUSION
If this sounds like something you are interested in, please fill out 
this application to get in touch with your local chapter.

If you register, someone from our movement will want to speak 
with you to make sure you fit in with us. We want to make sure our 
organization is well represented!

We look forward to hearing from you.

https://youngtraditionalists.org/membership/

